



Elva event at Watkins Glen

IMRRC to Celebrate Elva - Elva cars invited to participate

The International Motor Racing Research Centre at Watkins Glen is to honour ELVA, the book and the car, during the weekend April 21/22. Elva owners and cars are invited and encouraged to attend this very special event. A detailed schedule with timings will be announced soon.

Award winning author Janos Wimpffen will be the keynote speaker at the International Motor Racing Research Centre at Watkins Glen on April 21-22 for a program celebrating the Elva race car. Wimpffen will be available to sign copies of his new book ELVA: The Car, The People, The History (David Bull Publishing), winner of the Motor Press Guild's Dean Batchelor award for the best book of 2011. www.motorpressguild.org/mc/page.do?sitePageId=119233

The event is part of the Centre's annual Open House weekend. www.racingarchives.org

We anticipate that many Elva owners and enthusiasts will take part and the Centre will display Elva cars on its premises on Saturday April 21 as part of the event program. On Sunday, April 22, the event moves up on the hill to Watkins Glen International (WGI) race circuit where the cars will be on display at the start/finish line and victory circle area. The weekend is WGI's traditional Opening Weekend where thousands of area enthusiasts come to the Glen to drive their cars on the 3.4 mile circuit. Laps are at controlled speed behind a pace car and proceeds go to a local charity.

Participants registered for the Elva display will have the track to themselves during a dedicated period midday to drive exhibition laps at controlled speeds. There is no charge for Elva participants for their laps during this defined period.

Elva owners wishing to participate should contact Research Centre administrator Max Neal at 607/535-9044 or max@racingarchives.org to register to be part of this unique event.

Latest Updates

I had previously sent the early announcement of this exciting seminar to Andy Rich in the States for circulation to some owners but do please contact Max Neal (as above) for updates as they happen. There are to be a number of presentations at the Research Centre and possibly at the track too. These details are currently being co-ordinated so there will be more information to follow once confirmed. At this stage do PLEASE make a note of this event in your diary.

Obviously many will need to consider a long journey but the indications are that this will be a **MUST DO** event which will recognise ELVA as a leading and flourishing marque thanks to all the input by the talented team of people who designed and built the cars, together with all the owners and enthusiasts who have passionately kept the cars in action over the past fifty or more years.

Further Newsletter

A further NEWSLETTER will follow shortly which will include full details of two superb ELVA Mk.VII sports racer currently being offered for sale plus a wonderful story of a family who owned three examples of the Courier Mk.IV at one time. The Trojan built Courier Mk.IV never really received the recognition it deserved, but obviously one family was mighty impressed!! The auction website eBay continues to attract attention with various Elva cars being offered for sale. Most recently 'KDY 68' the prototype Mk.II 'works' car which fell just short of the reserve price being bid close to £90K, and the long stored 1962 Courier coupe which although needing a comprehensive rebuild was sold at £6,655 far exceeding expectations.



Michael Henderson

Email: michael.hndrsn@gmail.com (Australia) Mk. VIIS BMW Chassis # 70/065



Joe Twyman

Email: joe@twyman.co

(UK)

Mk.VII Chassis Lotus Twin-Cam # 70/003

Please keep the news, words and pictures coming.

Roger A. Dunbar E: rogerdunbar@elva.com M: +44 (0)7976 234470

You are on the Elva Cars mailing list because you have previously expressed an interest or are in regular contact with Roger Dunbar. If you do not wish to be contacted this way, please click the unsubscribe link at the foot of this message. You will be immediately removed from the list and from any future mailings. Your email address will not be retained.



©2024 Elva Cars Owners' Club | 225 Godiva Road Leominster | HR6 8TB | UK





